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December 10, 2022

The Gray Middle School Archery Program traveled to Williamstown Kentucky, to compete in
their first tournament of the 2022-2023 archery season. During this event, 8 middle schools that
are very well known in the archery community competed against one another. This competition
was a State Qualifying event so teams not only competed for placement in the tournament but
they also competed to get their team’s on the leaderboard standings statewide.

Gray Middle School shot an amazing 3249 and placed 2nd in the Williamstown Tournament.

This score has landed Gray #2 in the State of Kentucky and #7 nationally at this time! These
rankings are subject to change every week depending on the performance of teams around the
Commonwealth and Nation.

Individual placements:

Lincoln C. placed 1st in the middle school male division with a 282.

Jack A. placed 5th in the middle school male division with a 272.

Athletes who shot a perfect round (#50):
Lincoln C.
Jack A.
Camryn P.

The following athletes broke their NASP career high score:
Patrick A.
Ilyana B
Oliver G.
Chloe H.
Aiden H.
Abigail J.
Mark M.
Maylin N.
Ethan P.
Owen P.
Summer S.
Melia S.
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Individual Award Pins achieved during this event:

280 pin:
Lincoln C.

270 pin:
Ilyana B.
Abigail J.
Melia S.
Maylin N.
Camryn P.
Jack A.
Summer S.

260 pin:
Ethan P.
Mark M.
Wyatt B.

The Gray coaching staff would like to take a moment to congratulate all of the above mentioned
athletes on their achievements. We would also like to say we are proud of every single athlete
for their performance and TEAMWORK today. Stay focused, keep working hard, and continue to
break your milestone goals! As coaches we will always give you 100% and expect the same in
return every time we are together, today you did just that! Enjoy your weekend and we look
forward to seeing you for practice this week!

LETS GO GATORS!
-Gray Middle School Coaching Staff


